
 4 June 2020 

 

Dean, Graduate School of Arts and Sciences 

 

To Students and Staff 

                                                                                    

Notice – Postponement of campus clean-up at Komaba 

 

Every year we have a campus clean-up by staff and students to maintain the 

natural environment of Komaba Campus and keep the campus clean. However, in 

order to prevent the spread of the novel coronavirus, we have decided to postpone it 

which was to be held in June.Your understanding will be greatly appreciated.  

Waste collection is also postponed. If you have any question about waste 

collection, please contact supplies team in the accounting section (Ex.46029, 46337 

youdo.c@gs.mail.u-tokyo.ac.jp). 


